From: Jean Fraser

To: lori-wilson@idexx.com; lwilson1@maine.rr.com

Date: 5/11/2015 2:13 PM

Subject: Revised plans and PB workshop for Neighborhood Center 1342 congress Street

Attachments: J0094-C-2B-SITE PLAN-5-8-15.pdf; J0094-C-3-GRADING, DRAINAGE, AND EROSION

CONTROL PLAN-5-8-15.pdf; J0096-Woodard & Curran Response Memo-5-8-15.pdf

Lori

I am following up on our conversation in April.

Firstly I wanted to check that you received our postcard that advises you of the Planning Board workshop next tuesday, May 19th late afternoon; this is a workshop so the Board will not be making a decision at that meeting; and

The applicant has sent revised plans (today) and I have attached the ones that have changed (not all were revised, so the number I am attaching is smaller). They have not updated the landscape Plan.

If you wish to submit written comments for me to include in the PB Memo, please send to me by the end of thursday. If they don't get into the Memo, they will be printed and circulated to the Board members just prior to the meeting.

As I think I mentioned, you may send written comments and also speak at the PB workshop- your choice.

Please let me know if you would like any additional information.

Thank you Jean

Jean Fraser, Planner City of Portland 874 8728